
I live in Multnomah County and I think that anyone should be legally able to run for Soil & 

Water Conservation District Director. The current restrictions are particularly challenging for 

those districts with urban areas and larger populations. This is a thoughtful compromise. Urban 

areas need ability for tax paying residents to run for these director positions. 


